
Every child matters… every childhood matters. 

  

 

 
 

Monday 22nd January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 19th April the Thrive Co-operative Learning Trust will be holding a training day for all Early Years 

staff.   This training will help your children’s teachers continue to make the provision in our Reception and 

Nursery the best it can be.  This will ensure that your child has the very best early learning experiences. 

 

In order to release staff to take part in this important training we will have to close Reception and Nursery 

classes on Friday 19th April. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

 
Louise Oddy 

Headteacher 
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